
Wisconsinites Unite to Draft  

Mike McCabe for Governor 
 

Dear Mike, 

We strongly urge you to run for governor. Our reason is obvious: the levers of political power have been 

seized and are being manipulated by those interested primarily in self-enrichment and personal power. The 

actions of those who currently control the Capitol are extremely short-sighted as well as morally and 

ethically corrupt, and sap our state of its underlying strength and vitality. 

The people sense this, and are hungry for a different kind of leadership. You are the right answer. You are an 

upright man, not interested in self-enrichment or power for power’s sake, with a feeling for the needs of 

others and your country. We are aware that you would rather not run for office. With the landscape littered 

with professional politicians and career office holders, your understandable and admirable reluctance to run 

only makes you more appealing to us and enhances your viability as a candidate. Added to that, you are a 

natural leader, with a vision of what is right, a rare gift for putting that vision into words, along with 

uncommon sense about how to turn words into actions. Also, the timing is right. 

We need you to run because of who you are and where you are from. Rural Wisconsin is in crisis, and the 

rural-urban divide is growing disturbingly wide. You are farm raised and have deep rural roots, so you have 

what so few of today’s politicians have, namely an understanding of rural life and the challenges small-town 

residents face and an ability to speak their language. 

We need you to run because the major parties are broken and you belong to no political party. You are a true 

independent and have been speaking truth to power for decades as a nonpartisan government watchdog. For 

decades you have shined light on the misdeeds of Republicans and Democrats alike, and have blown the 

whistle on them without fear or favor. That makes you a public servant in the truest sense. That’s what 

Wisconsin needs now more than ever. 

We need you to run because Wisconsin politics has grown corrupt and there is no one in our state who has 

worked harder for a longer time and done more to fight political corruption than you. Truth is becoming an 

increasingly scarce commodity in our society, and no one in our state has demonstrated a greater devotion to 

truth telling than you and been more willing than you to speak the truth even when few want to hear it and 

some actively seek to silence it. 

Because of who you are, where you are from and what you stand for, we believe you will find a deep vein of 

support across the state. We know running would be a huge sacrifice for you and your family. But now is the 

time. Your state and country are crying out for the kind of leadership you would provide. Politics and 

government are fouled up, and Wisconsin has lost its way. We need a jolt to the system. Wisconsin needs 

you. 
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